
Platinum Awards: Cherry class – Jessi, Poppy, Evie K 

Gold Awards: Oaks class – Yasmin; Rowan class – Dominic, Felicia, Imogen, Laicee-May, Aidan, Brooklyn; Sycamore class – 

William; Maple - Oliver 

Silver Awards: Sycamore class – Lincoln; Cherry class – Chloe 

Stars of the week: Oak class- Albie; Rowan class – Laicee; Sycamore class – Cobie; Cherry class - Roman; Maple class – Hollie;  
Beech class - Emma 

 

 

 Class – Emily, Sycamore Class – Jude, Cherry Class – Theo, Maple Class – Sukie, Beech Class – Harry K 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Head Teacher’s Newsletter 

Friday 16th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been another sunny week so fingers crossed that it is here to stay for a while. As you can see, we have had another busy 
week at school. 
 
Careers fair  
Next Friday is our first careers day and we will be welcoming parents who have agreed to come in to St Joseph’s to speak to the 
children about their job roles.   If you would like to come in and talk about your job on Friday, can you please let the office know 
as we have one space available.    
 
Year 4 – Holy Hunt and Science 
Year 4 went to the church on Wednesday and did a Holy hunt.    In science, they had fun exploring how sounds are made 
through a range of practical experiments.  
  
French Café:  
As promised, photos from last week’s Year 5/6 French Café. 
 

 
 

 
Our Amazing Choir 
On Wednesday our school choir performed at the new theatre at the community college. We were amazed by their confidence 
and talent. The children performed three songs alongside other primary schools and the college bands and choir. Thank you to 
all parents who supported the children and a special thanks to Sarah from the PTA, Sarah from Shipshape and Lisa who 
volunteered to help at the event.  We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the PTA for their contribution towards 
the choir t-shirt.  They look amazing! 
Finally, a special thanks to Mrs Monks and Miss English for putting together such a great performance in such a short amount of 
time.    It was a pleasure to see the thrill and buzz on the children’s faces. We can’t wait for the next one! 
 
Gospel Value - Compassion 
This week we have been thinking about what compassion means and how we could show it. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Stephens 

Diary dates: 
19th - 21st June – Year 5/6 Residential     11th July - Spots Day 
21st June – EYFS Assembly at 3pm                        18th July – Reserve Sports Day 
23rd June – Career’s Day 
28th June – Year 1 Assembly at 3pm 
30th June – Year 4 Trip to Lyme Regis 

This week’s highest Attendance  
 
A big ‘well done’ to Cherry Class for the 
highest attendance this week! 
 

 


